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The children at Stoke By Nayland have been very busy with their entry to the Suffolk 
Farming Fair of the Year and after getting through the finals they competed at the 
Suffolk Show against three other schools where they came first.   
 

 
 
The children were required to show their learning around the topic of soil ( minibeasts, 
worms, care of the soil amongst types and uses) were presented upon by our children 
in an 8 minute presentation live in one of the tents at the Suffolk Show.  The competition 
was very close and judges took over 10 minutes to decide the outcome.  We are very 
proud of all of the children who participated in the whole competition but especially 
proud of the 5 children who presented in front of a tent full of strangers.   Well done 
everyone.  
 
 

 


